
Monday, September 10, 2018 
 
The Pierce Public Schools Board of Education met for a property tax request hearing at 6:15 
p.m. in the high school boardroom.  Members present were Ted Krienke, Robert Hoffmann, 
Dave Lienemann, Ron Woslager, Kevin Flesner and Dan Unseld.  Also present were 
Superintendent Kendall Steffensen, High School Principal Mark Brahmer, Elementary Principal 
Adam Patrick, Activities Director Darren Sindelar and two guests. 
 
A welcome was extended to the public, the open meetings act was pointed out.  
 
Mr. Steffensen reported that the tax levy can be reduced by 5 cents and the tax asking reduced 
by $309,210 as compared to the 2017/18 school year. 
 
Lienemann moved and Flesner seconded a motion to adjourn.  Voting unanimous.  Hearing 
adjourned at 6:17 p.m. 
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